
Join us at the Berri Visitor Information Centre during the school 
holidays to learn about the three species of River Murray turtles. 
The display will include: turtle models, artwork by students  
from across the region, information about why our turtles are  
so important and how you can help! 
Don’t forget to say hi to Bonney the resident turtle!

No need to register - just pop in! 
Children’s University students can complete a worksheet about  
River Murray turtles while there and earn a passport stamp!

Turtle-mania
at the Berri Visitor Centre
October school holidays: 1 - 14 October 2022
Open 9am - 5pm weekdays, Saturday 9am – 2pm and Sunday 10am – 2pm
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